
  15th February 2023- Week 3 Term 1 

NEWSLETTER 

Whole School dates to remember:                  
Wednesday 22nd February– Swimming Sports 

Tambo Campus Dates to Remember 
Wednesday 22nd February—Swimming Sports  

Principal’s Message. 

 
 
Uniform 
Last week I spoke with some students about introducing hoodies as part of the school uniform as they would be 
warmer. They would cost about $45. A number of students were interested in this option. If you think it would 
be a good addition to the uniform, please let the office staff know. 
 
Phones 
As we are all aware, students are not to have phones during the school day. Phones, if they do come to school, 
are to be placed in the phone lockers provided. It is a very simple expectation that all students should be able to 
follow. Parents, your assistance with this is much appreciated. 
 
Bus travel 
As all students who travel on the bus are aware, it is a privilege and not a right, so please ensure the behaviour  
exhibited is appropriate at all times. 
 
Swimming Sports 
We will host the annual swimming carnival next Wednesday, the 22nd of February. Please come and support 
your children as they participate in a great day. 
 
School council elections 
We have commenced the election process with nominations being called for. Please see the attached          

documents. If you are interested in joining school council, please get in contact so I can answer any questions 

that you may have. 

 

Robert Boucher 

 

 

 



Flagstaff News 
 
 
It was fabulous to see all the happy faces of our Primary students at Flagstaff upon 
returning to school. It was a cheery scene of red and blue uniforms and it set a 
great tone for the year ahead.  
 
A big welcome goes to our new Prep students, Evelyn, Bronte, Eden and Slade, as 
well as to Bryn in Year 4 and Riley in Year 6. We hope you have a great start at our 
school. We also welcome our wonderful new 3/4 Teacher from New Zealand,                       
Rebecca MacDonald, and know you will welcome her with Courage, Joy and          
Kindness.  
 
Kind regards,  
Clare Edwards 
Assistant Principal Flagstaff 



Welcome to our new staff  
at  

Swifts Creek P-12 School 
 

























Tony’s estimated arrival 
time at Swifts Creek is  5 
PM Tuesday 11th April 




